
 
 

Locum Psychiatrist, Department of Psychiatry, St. Joseph's Health Centre site, Unity Health Toronto 

St. Joseph’s Health Centre, Toronto, is seeking a locum psychiatrist for adult inpatient and outpatient 

services. St. Joseph’s Health Centre provides a range of psychiatric services including rTMS, inpatient 

ECT, urgent care child and adolescent clinic, urgent care, ACTT, group psychotherapy modalities, Day 

Treatment Program, and inpatient services. 

St. Joseph’s Health Centre, a division of Unity Health Toronto, serves the West Toronto catchment area, 

which is home to an ethno racially and socioeconomically diverse population. We provide access to a 

suite of multidisciplinary clinical services within a general hospital setting in collaboration with 

community partners. 

Locum remuneration includes OHIP billings, HOCC stipend and a monthly sessional. SJHC is an academic 

community site for the University of Toronto Temerty Faculty of Medicine. Locums with University 

appointments receive a stipend for supervising learners. Call shifts are lucrative as the emergency 

department sees relatively high volumes of psychiatric visits. There are no overhead expenses. 

Candidates must hold an active certificate of registration from the College of Physicians and Surgeons of 

Ontario and the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada. An active University of Toronto 

appointment is preferred but not mandatory for locum staff. 

 

Closing Date: Open till filled  Start Date: Nov 3, 2025  Locum Period: 9-12 months 

Interested applicants may submit their CV and letter of interest to Dr. Abdurrahman, Chief of Psychiatry, 

St. Joseph's Health Centre, c/o wendy.murphy@unityhealth.to 

 

For more information about Unity Health Toronto, please see http://www.unityhealth.to. For more 

information about Psychiatry at SJHC, visit https://psychiatry.utoronto.ca/about-our-community-sites 

The University of Toronto and Unity Health Toronto are strongly committed to diversity within its 

community and especially welcomes applications from racialized persons/persons of colour, women, 

Indigenous/Aboriginal People of North America, persons with disability, LGBTQ persons, and others who 

may contribute to further diversification of ideas. Unity Health Toronto and the University are 

committed to the principles of the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act (AODA). As such, we 

strive to make our recruitment, assessment and selection processes as accessible as possible and 

provide accommodations as required for applicants with disabilities. 

All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians and permanent residents will be 

given priority. 
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